It’s all about Science and Math

Open House Days
Georgia Tech College of Sciences

High school students (and their guests) who are
interested in learning about undergraduate degree
programs in the College of Sciences at Georgia Tech are
encouraged to attend an “It’s all about Science and
Math” open house.

Visitors will learn about opportunities in biology,
biochemistry, chemistry, mathematics, earth and
atmospheric sciences, neuroscience, physics, and
psychology; learn about admission requirements, attend
a class, and tour campus.

Information sessions are held in the fall and spring term (September

through April). To participate, sign up for a GT College of Sciences’ Academic
Session at:

http://www.scienceandmath.gatech.edu

Agenda

10:00 - Introduction to science and math undergraduate programs at GT
11:00 - Attend a science or math class with a host, meet a professor.
12:00 - Lunch with College of Sciences faculty, students and advisors

1:00-3:00 — Admission information and campus tour

Questions? Please contact Dr. Cameron Tyson, Assistant Dean,
cam.tyson@cos.gatech.edu or 404-385-0418
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